
Dear Campus Community, 
  
With regret, I must share with you that Dr. Jeff Adams, Associate Provost for Academic 
Administration, will be leaving the University as of January 1, 2018.  Jeff has accepted a 
new position at The Pennsylvania State University in State College. 
  
This is a wonderful opportunity for Dr. Adams and his family.  Jeff has been an integral 
member of the Academic Affairs team since he joined Millersville in August 2011.  I 
believe that the University community will miss working with Jeff, as will I. 
  
Please join me in congratulating Dr. Adams and wishing him all the best in his new 
position at Penn State. 
  

Vilas 
  
Vilas A. Prabhu, Ph.D., M.B.A. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


